
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th December 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On the 17th December 2019 we are proposing to take all of the Nursery children to a 

Christingle Service at Holy Trinity Church Seghill.  For Health and Safety reasons all Nursery 

children have to be accompanied by an adult.  On this day morning nursery will be 

closed and we ask all parents and children of morning and afternoon nursery to meet at 

school at 12.45pm.  We will then all walk to the church. 

 

Kindly complete the form below with the name of your child and the adult who will be 

accompanying them, and return to school by 13th December 2019. 

 

Please note that Nursery will be closed to all children not attending the Christingle Service. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Christingle Service 17.12.19 

 

Name of Child ………………………………………………………………………...……  

 

Name of adult accompanying child………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed…………………………………………….  Parent/Carer 

 

Date ……………………………………………… 


